








Regular Meeting Minutes April 15, 2025 

Nothing to Report 

Township Manager 

North Wales Water Authority (NWWA) -Aknowledgement 
Ms. Mason stated that we have been requested by North Wales Water Authority that they are 
applying for a couple of DCED grants. Mr. Eaton, DTMA Executive Director, reviewed the 
documents and has no concerns about the two projects. The two projects being considered for 
funding are Pine Run Community Water System Interconnection with Ferry Road Water Main and 
Pine Run Water Tank Maintenance Repair & Painting. They are asking for letters from the 
Township acknowledging the grant applications. She asked the Boards approval to send the letters to 
North Wales Water Authority. 

On motion of Ms. Lyons, seconded by Ms. Dixon, the Board approved Ms. Mason to send the letters 
acknowledging the grant applications to NWW A. The motion carried 4 -0. 

Ms. Dixon inquired of Ms. Mason of the safety of the tank and pipeline. She is concerned because 
of what is happening in Upper Makefield and ifwe have to worry about this in the Township. Ms. 
Mason indicated that the Pine Run is for water. Ms. Mason also stated that we do have the Texas 
Eastern Gas Line that runs through parts of Doylestown Township, it is a natural gas line, this was 
developed during World War II to get gas/oil from Texas to Maine to help the war effort. They do a 
good job letting us know when they are out and about in our community, they work with our Code 
Department when they do inspections or maintenance on those lines. They have a different type of 
fuel than the one in Upper Makefield. 

Supervisors 
Ms. Lyons -stated that she is going to need the Boards and Park & Recreation Departments help in 
developing talking points, so she can tell everybody who will be attending the concert series this 
summer why the bathrooms are not completed. She promised them all last summer that they would 
be done, and they are not going to be done. 

Ms. Santacecilia -Nothing to report. 

Ms. Dixon -stated that EAC attended the Doug Tallamy Event at Delaware Valley University that 
the EAC helped sponsor. They had a table, Ms. Schiver, EAC Chairman, Ms. Mergner, Asst. 
Township Manager were in attendance, everyone knows them. The Doylestown Township EAC is 
well regarded. It was wonderful to see people caring about native plants, the environment and Mr. 
Tallamy was inspiring. 

Upcoming EAC Events: Arbor Day -April 26th there are events for planting, you can sign up online. 
EV Symposium is April 22nd at 4PM, it will be about where to put EV chargers, if you are in an 
apartment building or shopping center. Please come and join us, it should be a very informative 
event. 

Bike/Hike Committee is exploring designs on a Pebble Hill Trail which would start in the Borough, 
it is still in the planning phase. The New Britain Road Trail will be going out to bid shortly, 
construction starts in the fall. 

Ms. Dixon also remarked about pedestrian and bike safety, something close to her heart, she feels 
people need to be safe & take personal responsibility wearing light clothes, carrying a flashlight to 
see and been seen. There was an accident recently in Warrington at night in the rain where someone 
died, it was awful for all involved. We all have to be safe. 
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